Cricket Supporter’s Report

e TAS Cricket season came to an end on 29 March with the Year 7 team claiming
victory over John Paul College in the finals.

e Annual Cricket Dinner was held on 29 March at Kedron Wavell RSL. The evening was
well attended with 240 guests who were entertained with some inspiring words
from the guest speaker — Chris Lyn from Brisbane Heat

e The financial details from the event is currently being finalised and will be presented
when we have our next meeting on 7 May.



